
Response to the
Environment, Food and
Rural Affairs Committee

Letter from the chair of the Migration Advisory Committee
(MAC), Professor Brian Bell, to the Environment, Food and
Rural Affairs Committee (EFRA) committee, welcoming the
appointment of Geraint Davies MP as interim chair of the EFRA
select committee and responding to the request for the MAC
to review the labour needs of the food and farming sector.
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